Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102
402 /536 4000
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Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Licens1ing

Jffice of

Division of

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
washington, D.C. 20555
References: (1) Docket No. 50-285
(2) Letter from J. R. Miller to W. C. Jones
July 11, 1984
Dear Mr. Miller:
Inadequate Core Cooling

{
Instrumentation System

Pursuant to conversations with Mr. E. G. Tourigny of vour
July 25, 1984 and in response to your letter dated July 11
please be advised that the Omaha Public Power District is
to provide the information requested until September 30,

Sincerely,

R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production
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